

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO





































14th October 2019

Dear Year 4 Parents.

Re: Y4 - Anglo Saxons workshop 6th November 2019

On **Wednesday** 6th **November**, the Freshwater Theatre Company will be coming into school to show a drama workshop, about the Anglo Saxons, to the year 4 children. This will be a fantastic introduction to the children's Autumn topic. There is a voluntary contribution for this workshop of £4.10.

We would kindly ask parents to pay the £4.10 via Parentpay (we are unable to accept cash or cheque) no later than 30th October 2019. However, we do not discriminate between those contributing and those who do not. All the children will be able to participate provided we have sufficient contributions to make the workshop financially viable.

By using Parent Pay this will automatically act as permission for your child to take part in the visit. If you require a copy of your activation letter for Parent Pay, please contact the Finance Office – finance@springpartnership.co.uk

If you do not wish your child to participate, please contact their teacher directly.

Thank you for your support,

The Year 4 Team

Miss Salter Miss Laffan Miss Cook





